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Due to World Meeting of Families and Papal Visit, Archer’s Philadelphia office will be closed on Friday,

September 25th re-opening at 11:00am on Monday, September 28. Our lawyers and legal staff will be working

during this time and will be supported by staff in our other office locations. 

© 2025 Archer & Greiner, P.C. All rights reserved.


